
 

 

Community pre-design meeting  
Donlands Station  
Second exit/entrance 

Thursday April 6, 2017 
 

Dear Neighbour,  

 

As part of the TTC’s commitment to safety and modernization, Donlands Station (on Line 2 Bloor 

Danforth) will be getting a second exit/ entrance at 17/19 Dewhurst Boulevard to improve customer 

safety and convenience.  

 

You are invited to meet the design team to share your thoughts and suggestions for the future second 

exit/ entrance building design. 

 

Background information on the overall planning process is available on the project website –
www.projects.ttc.ca (please see: “Second Exit Planning and Consultation”). 

 

Sincerely,  

Denise 

 

 

 
 

Date:  Thursday, April 6, 2017 

Time:  6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

  

Location:  St. David’s Anglican Church Basement 

 49 Donlands Avenue 

 Toronto, ON M4J 3N5 

 
 

If you can’t attend the meeting and would like updates, kindly e-mail 

denise.jayawardene@ttc.ca to be added to the mailing list. Thank you. 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Denise Jayawardene 

Senior Community Liaison 

416-393-6937 

denise.jayawardene@ttc.ca 

projects.ttc.ca 
 

March 20, 2017 
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